Culy of Medford

May 15, 2020

Re: Medford Airport Property

To Whom It May Concern:

The Medford Airport has been the recipient of several FAA grants over the last twenty years. In
receiving these funds, we had to sign assurances back to the FAA that all buildings and land on airport
property will be used for aviation purposes only. This means that the buildings on the airport property
cannot be used for storing anything but airplanes, airplane parts, or equipment associated with aviation.

If the owner of a building on airport land fails to comply with these assurances, they could be
subject to fines by the Federal Aviation Administration and subject to losing their ground lease at the

Medford Airport.

Sincerely,

1o Moty

Dea Mandevill
City Manager

615 N. Front (580) 395-2823
Fax (580) 395-3122

PO Box 123
Medford, OK 73759 cityofmedfordok@yahoo.com



